
Plan Change 21 – Addendum 2 to Section 42A Report  

1. This addendum relates to the the submission from TL&GL (121). The need for this addendum 

has arisen to make it clear what amendments are recommended to be made to the Takapō/ 

Lake Tekapo Character Design Guide in APP2.1 

 

2. The Section 42A Report recommends a minor amendment to the Takapō/ Lake Tekapo 

Character Design Guide in APP2 to make it clear that hipped style roofing in Takapō/ Lake 

Tekapo is generally not appropriate. More specifically an amendment is recommended to 

Page 17, Design Elements A) as follows: 

 

“….Complex roof forms, such as hipped roofs, can detract from the town’s character 

and are generally not appropriate.”  

3. The relevant section of the Takapō/ Lake Tekapo Character Design Guide is displayed below.  

 

Rachael Willox  

Senior Planner  

Mackenzie District Council  

 
1 Paragraph 210 of the Section 42A Report.  


